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21th April 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

RE: Pastoral Interventions/Health 

 

Our Pastoral Lead Debbie Carter is currently unwell and it has been necessary to prioritise 
the pastoral interventions, and therefore some workshops will not be running or will be led 
by a different member of the team. Please see your child’s class teacher, who will have 
information about the interventions running for children in their class.  

In Debbie’s role she also supported parents/carers and families; if you have been working 
with Debbie compiling EHAs, doing parent partnership work, or have just dropped in for a 
brew and some hints and tips, please contact me and we will do what we can to support. 

Debbie is also our Health Lead- if you require information about any Health referrals or if 
you need to update the school about your child’s health or medical needs, please contact 
Helen Woolf, our Assistant Head and SENCO, or Sam Coombes our Inclusion Lead. 

Thank you as always for your support, 

Kind regards, 

 
 

Donna Wealleans 

(Assistant Headteacher – EYFS and Pastoral Care) 

 


